
Thanks to HOG member Celina, I am sending you a corrected Calientegram.  Bike Night and Three 
Sisters ride are in OCTOBER not November.  Dates are corrected below! 

 
Thanks for catching the mistake Celina and for reading the Calientegram! 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Caliente Secretary <secretary@calientehog.com> 
Date: Sun, Oct 23, 2011 at 8:31 PM 
Subject: Calientegram 
To: Maria Robles <mariar9890@yahoo.com> 
 
 
Good evening all, 
Wonderful weather this weekend for riding and 11 people did just that!  Nine bikes went on the LBJ ride 
yesterday.  Carlos and I could not make it due to some construction at the house but our on the spot 
reporter, Frank, has this to say: 
 

We had a nice ride up.  The weather was awesome.  Cool temps in the morning and no too 
hot in the afternoon.  We toured the Living Ranch exhibit and it was very interesting to see 
how they lived back then.  They were actually making real food products that they (all the 
ranch workers) actually eat.  There were lots of cool antique things to see.  After the living 
ranch we rode around the ranch where we got to see the schoolhouse, cemetery, runway 
and the Air Force Plane that flew him around.  We took a picture with all the bikes and folks 
parked in front of the plane.   Lunch at Chrome Cactus was good as always and of course if 
you are on a bike there free cookie is delicious. 
 
*******TWO EVENTS HAPPENING THIS WEEK!******* 
 
FRIDAY, 10/28 - It's BIKE NIGHT at Howl At The Moon dualing piano bar, located at 111 W. Crockett 
Street (next to Hard Rock Cafe).  You can start arriving at 5p. Mention "Caliente" and you get in 
free.  Each member gets 2 tickets that allow for $1 drinks.  Happy hour 1/2 price drinks are from 5-
8p.  They have a free buffet but I suggest you get there early if you want to eat.  
 
SATURDAY, 10/29 - THREE SISTERS RIDE; ksu 8:30a 
 
That's it for tonight . . . see you Friday! 
 
Color me outie, 
 
Hot Lips 
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